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Mission Statement:  The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, 

parents and school personnel. 

Dates to Remember: 
June 7 - Parent Appreciation Tea - 1:30 to 2:30 pm 
June 22 - Sports Day 
June 26 – Kindergarten Grad  
June 27 - Year End Awards Assembly - 1:00 pm 
June 28 - Grade 7 Farewell Assembly - 9:15 am 
June 28 - Last day of school - dismissal 1:30 pm 

 

Principal’s Message 
With only 4 weeks of school remaining, the question, “Where has the time gone?” comes to mind. I 

know these next weeks will be even busier, as teachers try to finish off units / themes, assess and collect 
marks, and then write report cards. Now toss in field trips, a track meet at Bear Creek Park on Thursday 
May 31, Sports Day June 22, assemblies and other year end activities, and you can see how fast the year 
end will arrive.  Please check the calendar in this and upcoming newsletters and circle the dates that you 
will need to attend to.  

Sports Day is on Friday, June 22, so mark that day on your calendar. I look forward to seeing 
you on this exciting day. Our Sports Day will occur rain or shine. We do have a plan in place if the weather 
does not cooperate.  

I look forward to seeing you all in the coming busy weeks as we gain speed towards the last days 
of the 2017 – 2018 school year.  

 

School Fees 
Please see our attached list of upcoming school fees for September 2018/2019 school year. 
 
Bell Schedule 
Please see our attached bell schedule for next year. 
 
REMINDER ABOUT SCHOOL DRESS CODE 
 Remove all hats upon entering the school. 
 Clothing must be free from inappropriate slogans. 

 Clothing and makeup must be appropriate for the school environment, eg: muscle shirts,  
            tube tops, spaghetti straps, see through tops and beach wear are not appropriate. 
            Midriffs must be covered. 

 Clothing with violent symbols and/or pictures or offensive wording is prohibited. 
 

Rockin' Readers:  Our Rockin’s Reader winners for April are:  Jasnoor B. – Div. 5; Ajay R. – 
Div. 6; Roopika M. – Div. 7; Areeba I. – Div. 8; Sumreet G. – Div. 9; Navraj B. – Div. 10; Arshita 
S. – Div. 11; Ishaan D. – Div. 12; Seerat S. – Div. 13; Krithika Bandela – Div. 14; Arjit G. – Div. 
15; Theresa M. – Div. 16; Fatma I. – Div. 17; Nehmat S. – Div. 18; Karmen J. – Div. 19.  Keep 
up the great reading! 
 
 

School Panoramic Photos/Grade 7 Photos       
Order your panoramic photo and/or grade 7 photos online this year at www.lifetouchevents.com.  Guest 
password is: kirkbride2018.  Photos are available to view, order and will be mailed directly to your home. 
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Super Kids 
Congratulations to:    Jananie – Div 10; Manjot – Div. 13; Sahib – Div. 17; Sehaj – Div. 17; Fatma – Div. 
17; Arslan – Div. 11; Harleen – Div. 12; Angelin – Div. 16; Dua – Div. 17; Shivani – Div. 5; Sukhman – Div. 

9; Sienna – Div. 15.  Thank you for keeping Kirkbride clean! 
 
Name New Schools in Surrey 

Help name our new schools 
 

You can participate in local history and suggest a name for Surrey’s newest schools! The Surrey Board of 
Education invites public submissions to help name two new schools to be built at: 
 
• 17335 2 Ave. – Douglas/Dufferin Park-area elementary (Site 180)  
• 16666 23 Ave. – Grandview/Edgewood Drive-area elementary (Site 206)  

 
According to school board policy, school names should reflect the history or geography of the 
neighbourhood or community. Special consideration is given to names that have significant meaning to 
students and members of the community.  
 
Email suggestions and if desired, a short explanation, by June 8, 2018 to 
schoolnames@surreyschools.ca.  
 
Please be sure to indicate the school site number beside each name suggestion.  
 
(As many different people often suggest the same name, or close variations of the same name, 
acknowledgement is not given to those who suggest a school name that is later chosen by the 
board). 
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